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 The school can earn money every 

time you shop on Amazon.  All you 

need to do is access Amazon through 

the link on the OLSA website.  It’s that 

simple and the school will directly 

benefit.  Please help us by always 

remembering to use the link! 

O2 have partnered with the NSPCC to help keep 

children safe online.  If you want free advice on 

setting up parental controls, adjusting privacy 

settings, understanding social networks or online 

gaming please call the helpline on 0808 800 5002 

or go into any O2 store. 

 

 

Please remember to come and join us on Tuesday 14
th
 March at 9am for coffee and 

biscuits and the opportunity to meet our ICT Curriculum team who will be talking to 

parents about e-safety. This is a great opportunity to gain knowledge in how you can 

support your children to keep safe online.  

 

We are looking forward to 

welcoming all children (and staff) 

into school dressed as their 

favourite literary character on World 

Book Day.  As always there will be 

lots of prizes and fun activities for 

the children to take part in.  We 

hope that, with your continued 

support, it will once again be a 

huge success!  

 

We will be having a second hand 

book sale on world book day, all 

donations are gratefully received. 

 

School closes on Friday 17
th

 February 

for half term, and will reopen on 

Monday 27
th

 February. 

 

Y5 will be going on their 3 day residential to 

Robinwood on Monday 27
th

 February.  We hope 

they all have a fabulous time!  Check the blog when 

they are away for pictures and updates. 

 

Clubs will resume on Monday 27
th
 February as 

normal. 
Monday: Cookery, Craft, Reading 

Tuesday: Drama, Newspaper 

Wednesday: Y6 Maths, Y2-Y5 Maths & Literacy, 

Aspire 

Thursday: Netball, Reading 

 

All parents are welcome to attend our 

Ash Wednesday Mass on Wednesday 1
st
 

March at 9.30am. 

 

We are expecting a visit from OFSTED very soon, 

to support us with this please click on the  

PARENT VIEW link on our website 

(www.olsa.org.uk) and register your feedback. 

http://www.olsa.org.uk/

